
 

Update on LPF Public Meeting 

Due to unforeseen circumstances, the public meeting of 
the Ballybrack/Loughlinstown/Shankill Local Policing  

Forum, due to be held in Shanganagh Park House on 
Wednesday 6th December, has regretfully had to be  

and will be Rescheduled in the New Year  

 

Notice of the details for the rescheduled meeting will issue as 

soon as the necessary arrangements are made.  

We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 

 

Contact: Community Department DLRCC on Tel: 01-205 4893 

or Email: community@dlrcoco.ie  

 
 
 

 

 


